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Record of Executive Business and Chief Executive’s Order 

 

Register Reference:  SD22A/0053 App. Date:  16-Feb-2022 

Submission:  Additional 

Information 

Received: 27-Jul-2022 

Correspondence Name 

and Address: 

Liam Baker 19, Aranleigh Gardens, Rathfarnham, Dublin 14 

Development: Construction of new detached, two storey dwelling in the side garden 

with shared vehicular access; increase in width of existing vehicular 

access to 3.5m; all associated site works and connection to public 

services. 

Location: Plot ajacent to, 2, Orchardstown Drive, Rathfarnham, Dublin 14, 

D14W9N1 

Applicant: Marie and Brian Furey 

App. Type: Permission 

Date(s) Further 

Information requested: 

12-Apr-2022, 23-Aug-2022 

 

In accordance with Article 33, Sub-Article 4 of the Planning and Development Regulations 2001 

(as amended), ‘the planning application shall be declared to be withdrawn after the period of 6 

months from the date of the requirement for further information or evidence has elapsed’. 

 

As the further information in respect of this application has not been received and more than six 

months has elapsed, it is recommended that the application be Declared Withdrawn by the 

Planning Authority. 

 

I recommend that no further consideration be given to the application. 

 

 

 

 

   ________________________ 

                       Fiona Campbell, 

         Administrative Officer 
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REG. REF. SD22A/0053 

LOCATION: Plot ajacent to, 2, Orchardstown Drive, Rathfarnham, Dublin 14, D14W9N1 

 

 

 

 

ORDER: As the Further Information in respect of this application has not been received and 

more than six months has elapsed since the request for Further Information, the 

application is hereby Declared Withdrawn and no further consideration will be 

given to the application. 

 

 

 

Date:  _______________________   ___________________________ 

   Gormla O’Corrain, Senior Planner 

 

05/12/22


